
Pat Tillman Scholars application period opens February 1 

Are you thinking about applying for the Pat Tillman Scholars Program but not sure how to start? 

The MU Student Veterans Resource & Support Center, in collaboration with the MU Fellowships Office, 

is hosting four information sessions for students interested in applying.  The sessions will include 

information about the application process and suggestions for developing outstanding essays. 

Eligibility includes service members, veterans and current spouses of veterans or active duty service 

members, including surviving spouses. 

The information sessions are as follow: 

 Wednesday, February 5th, 1 – 2 p.m. 

Memorial Student Union, Room S302 

 

 Friday, February 7th, 11 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

MU Student Center, Room 2204 

 

 Thursday, February 13th, noon – 1 p.m. 

Memorial Student Union, Room S302 

 

 Tuesday, February 18th, noon – 1 p.m. 

 Memorial Student Union, Room S302 

The application deadline is February 29, 2020.  Candidates must be pursuing a degree as a full-time 

student.  Tillman Scholars receive a renewable scholarship that covers tuition, fees, books and living 

expenses.  To apply for the scholarship, please access the following link. 

http://pattillmanfoundation.org/apply-to-be-a-scholar/ 

If you plan to attend one of the sessions please RSVP to veterans@missouri.edu using the subject 

TILLMAN INFO SESSION, and indicate which session you plan to attend. 
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